
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations  
2308 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515 
 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Chadakoin River Stormwater Channel Maintenance project. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Jamestown, located at 200 East Third Street, 
Jamestown, NY 14701. The funding would be used for addressing flood-inducing sedimentation in 
nine distinct stormwater channels, as part of broaders stormwater management efforts.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will ensure better stormwater and flood 
management for the overall stability of nearby roadway infrastructure that serve heavily trafficked 
commercial and industrial corridors.   

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of 
the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 
neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Nicholas A. Langworthy (NY-23) 

Member of Congress  
 


